
 

 

 

From: Taylor Zeinert, Economic Development Director 

RE: Acceptance of Jeff Knight's Resignation 

Dear Members of the Common Council, 

This letter formally acknowledges Jeff Knight’s resignation from the Community Development 

Authority (CDA). Jeff has served on the CDA for eight years, including roles as chair and board 

member, contributing significantly to Whitewater’s economic and community development. 

During his tenure, Jeff played an instrumental role in key projects, including ALDI and impactful 

affordable housing initiatives. He consistently advocated for the city’s growth and prosperity. 

His leadership and commitment have left a lasting impression on our community. 

On behalf of the City of Whitewater and the Common Council, we thank Jeff for his service and 

wish him success in his future endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

Taylor Zeinert 

Economic Development Director 

 


